

NOT PRINTED OR MAILED AT TAXPAYER EXPENSE.

Portland, OR 97225-2742

Dear Victor,

Dick Cheney and I want to thank you for all you have done for us. Your leadership, energy, and generous commitment of time were crucial to our campaign's success.

I am grateful for your hard work and honored you were on my team. I look forward to leading our great country.

Sincerely,

George W. Bush



January 15, 2001

Hon. Victor Atiyeh 7690 SW Fairmoor St Portland, OR 97225-2742

Dear Victor,

Dick Cheney and I want to thank you for all you have done for us. Your leadership, energy, and generous commitment of time were crucial to our campaign's success.

I am grateful for your hard work and honored you were on my team. I look forward to leading our great country.

Sincerely,

George W. Bush